Share this Page: powered BY §iContact

0

.= Weinraubins | %%

=K

Remembering the
Great Flood of 1916 #
LTS

Dear Friends,

Summer is unofficially here and with that so are wildlife in
abundance. We are reaching out to you today because our new film
in progress on the Wisdom of Nature will be featuring local wildlife
shots and we need your help to find them!

Do you live in a neighborhood where you regularly see bears, foxes,
bobcats and other mammals? If so, we'd love to hear from you. We'll
be setting up wildlife cameras in a few locations as well as send
out camera crews in places where the wildlife tends to hang out.
CONTACT US so we can work with you to get nature shots that will
help us tell the story spotighting the glory of nature.

TRANSCRIBERS NEEDED

Speaking of needs, one of our biggest needs right now is for
transcribers to help us reduce interviews to paper. Unlike narrative
film, documentary film scripts are usually created AFTER the
production is completed based on the transcripts of the interviews
we've done. We have an excellent group of transcribers who have
worked on several films, but several are having family emergencies

and other issues, leaving us short.

If you are a good typist and have more than one device, (one for
playing the audio file and one for typing), and have some time on



